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I add my voice to the many commenters calling for IRA rebates to be retroactive to 2023. The
Commission should publicly announce its intention to make rebates effective in 2023, prior to the actual
promulgation of the rebate rules. While such an action might not be legally enforceable, it would allow
many (including myself) to have sufficient trust that their 2023 investments would eventually be eligible for
rebates. Without any evidence for retroactivity, many Californians (again including myself) will not dare to
proceed with spending thousands of dollars in 2023 on heat pumps, electrical panel upgrades, etc. 
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